December 14, 2020
To whom it may concern:

The Adrian Fire Department does not have an issue with Jacob Tollman’s plan to build near the
1351 Hwy 201 address. We will have the ability to respond to the area.

Please contact me if you have any concerns or questions.
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Robert Webb, Chief
Adrian Fire Department





